
May 2022- Library Director’s Report
	CIRCULATION
	May
	YTD May 31
	April
	YTD April 30

	2022
	2,119
	9,228
	2,021
	7,109

	2021
	1745
	8,703
	1,751
	6,958

	2020
	13c
	10,332
	6 c
	10,319

	PLS LOANS SENT 
	May
	YTD May 31
	April
	YTD April 30

	2022
	362
	2,028
	414
	1,666

	2021
	307
	1,620
	293
	1,313

	2020
	1c
	1,243
	0 c
	1,242

	OWWL2Go Stats
	May
	YTD May 31
	April
	YTD April 30

	2022
	411
	2,131
	414
	1,720

	2021
	402
	1,965
	307
	1,563

	2020
	462
	2,094
	373
	1,632

	* denotes a month where the library was closed for part of the month



Programs: Book Discussion Group was held on May 25th. There were 6 attendees. The next Book Discussion of Her Hidden Genius by Marie Benedict and will be held on June 22nd. An adult craft class was held on 5/11 and 1 person attended.

Meetings: 5/2 Construction Aid Q&A, 5/6 PLSDAC & Friends Annual Meeting, 5/10 Development Committee, 5/12 RRLC Annual meeting, 5/17 Local History Interest Group, 5/18 Facilities Disaster Webinar, New Directors, Budget & Building Committeee, 5/19 Development Committee, 5/20 Virtual System Meeting, 5/25 Budget Hearing
Friends of Perry Public Library held their annual meeting and I presented opportunities for funding. They are donating $839 to fund half the Library Speaker Consortium annual fee, Smore Pro Newsletter for 1 year, and money towards Summer Reading.
The Facilities Disaster webinar I attended suggested getting your top 5 most valuable rare/local history items valued every five years. 

Outreach: 5/4 Perry Main St Association Annual Meeting, 5/11 RAP, 5/12 Outreach at School with Jes, 5/17 Family Lit Team @ Mt. Morris, 
RAP will be attending 3 Farmer’s Markets over the summer. There was 1 grant awarded at the meeting and 1 awarded later. RAP will be hosting a quilt raffle fundraiser through August 20th. The library will display the quilt in the later part of July to August. 
Robin from Bloomfield and I presented at Mt Morris Library for the Family Literacy Team. 

Building: 5/9 Property Insurance Inspection, 5/19 Gibney Monument stone quote
The insurance company sent a representative to inspect the property. There was only 1 suggestion from that report and that has already been taken care of with paperwork. 

Gibney came out and did a review of the walkway to give a quote for engraving the stones. 

Miscellaneous: 

I have scheduled our cleaning company to come and do a deep carpet cleaning in June as it has not been done since 2019. 

The 2021 Financial Review is underway. I submitted the first set of documents in mid-May and responded to questions in late May. 

The Lemuel Wiles collection is now live on the New York Heritage platform. Sarah is reviewing the collection one last time, then we will be working on submitting our final report to RRLC.
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